
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Board meeting 
 
April 12 and April 14, 2005-  
 
Members in attendance- Fred Stevens, Laurie Guptill, Paula Bradley, Helena Flanagan, 
Brian Burns  
 
Hydra Tech will now do the annual maintenance of the hydrants 
 
Brian to follow up with Steve the last time that we were billed by Whitewater. 
 
Hydra Tech will also replace broken shut off valves at 5-8 Concord Rd. 
 
Board discussed snow plow bills (over budget) and possibility of assessment to cover 
overage. 
 
Hayes scheduled to repair pot hole on Bunker Hill and some drainage grates. 
1 Meetinghouse has recurring sink hole in driveway. 
 
Sign at Bunker Hill Rd. was damaged by snow plow. 
 
9 Concord Rd. reported water in basement. Aquarion Water was called and tested water 
and determined that it is not a pipe leak but rather it was due to high water table. 
 
Addition of extra parking lots has been postponed due to budget concerns- will be added 
to next year’s budget. 
 
Wood around 31 Lex door will be addressed by maintenance. 
 
Minutes approved 5-0. 
 
Next meeting Monday May 9   6pm 3 Lex 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 


